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MONTREAL
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Dear Sir Arthur,-

I have been very remiss in not writing you before this to thuny you for 

your kindness in taking my place at the Federated Charities’ luncheon last

I appreciate, as no doubt the Officers of the Charities do, your 

willingness to step in at the last moment and make such a fine address to the 

workers. I read your remarks in the paper, and have learned from several of 

those who were there how appropriate and encouraging your speech

I was very sorry to have to withdraw, but under the circumstances it 

was inevitable.
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With many thanks.

Sincerely yours,
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Sir Irthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
Principal, McGill University, 

MONTREAL, Que.
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